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14-Dec-2015

Camden Planning Department
To whom it may concern

Re:  Avril Nakouzi
Flat 14A-15 Wentworth Mansions
Keats Grove
London NW3 2RL

1 am writing as Mrs Avril Nakouzi’s GP to support her request not to open a pet grooming parlour in
the shop space below her flat. She lives with her son Myles who has severe and brittle asthma. He
has had life-threatening exacerbations which have come on very quickly and needed adrenaline from
the emergency services. He is known to have a strong allergic element to his asthma and rhinitis.
Mrs Nakouzi is understandably concerned that her son’s incvitable cxposurc to the animal dander
gencrated by this business will exacerbate his allergics, causing worscning of his asthma and rhinitis
in general, and also put him at risk of another possible life-threatening acute asthma flare.

My colleagues have previously written to support her son in this situation. T am writing to ask you to
review things. 1think Myles’ health needs to be taken very seriously.

Many thanks for your consideration.

Yours sincerely

Dr I MRCGP



